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January 2015 Community Newsletter  
 

UNC Monthly Meeting 
 

Thank you to everyone 
who attended our 
annual holiday potluck 
in December! We hope 
you will join us this 
month for a meeting 
addressing recent 
crimes in the area. 

 
 

Wednesday, Jan 7th  
Park View UNC Meeting, 7-8pm 
Park View Recreation Center, 693 Otis Pl NW 
  

Agenda 
- Introduction 
- Officer Reports 
- Friends Committee Report 
- Speaker: MPD Lieutenant Augustine 
- Discussion: UNC 2015 budget priorities 
 
UNC meetings are held on the first Wednesday of 
every month. Have an item for the agenda? 
Contact the UNC Secretary at 202-450-3871, or 
email parkviewuncdc@gmail.com 
 

Police to Report on Crime in the Area  
There has been 
a recent 
increase in 
shootings in the 
area, including 
several 
homicides. 
While most of 
the crime has 
occurred outside the immediate UNC boundaries, 
the UNC has invited a speaker from the MPD to 
discuss the recent shootings and other criminal 
activity that may be of interest to neighbors. 
Officer Lieutenant Augustine, who is stationed in 
Police Service Area 409, has accepted the 

invitation and will attend the January UNC 
meeting. 
 
UNC Budget Priorities 
How should the UNC spend your membership 
dues? The UNC has run a number of programs in 
the past, including: 
 

- Social Events 
- Neighborhood Cleanups 
- Park and School Beautifications 
- Gardening Projects 
- Speaker Events 

 
In January, the UNC Board will vote on an annual 
budget for 2015. Give your input on what types 
of activities you would like to see at the January 
UNC meeting. 
 
 

Welcome Brianne 
Nadeau’s Ward One 
Team 
The UNC would like to 
welcome our new Ward 
One Councilmember, 
Brianne Nadeau, who took 
office on Friday, January 
2nd. We would also like to 
welcome the members of Brianne’s new team: 
 

Tania Jackson, Chief of Staff 
Tom Fazzini, Deputy Chief of Staff and 
Communications Director 
Danielle Burs, Legislative Director 
Claudia Barahona, Constituent Services Director 
Cherryl Bradley, Scheduler and Constituent 
Services Representative 
Maricela Nava, Administrative Assistant 
 

We hope to have a member of Brianne’s staff at 
one of our neighborhood meetings soon. 

 

The UNC newsletter is published by the United Neighborhood Coalition. Support the UNC by becoming 
a member. Join online at www.parkviewunc.org, or sign up at a monthly meeting 

 

http://www.parkviewunc.org/
http://www.parkviewunc.org/

